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License Nos: DPR-44 (Unit 2) and DPR-56 (Unit 3)

Docket Nos: 50-277 and 50-278

Licensee: Philadelphia Electric Company (PECo)

Facility: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station

Subject: Proposals To Meet Technical Specification Requirements In the
Area of Facility Health Physics Staffing

SUMMARY OF MEETING WITH PECO ON JUNE 3, 1980

On June 3,1980, representatives of PECo met with NRC Region I staff at King of
Prussia, Pennsylvania to discuss matters relating to facility staffing in the
area of health physics. Persons attending the meeting are identified in Appendix
A. The meeting was held at PECo's request.

A licensee representative stated that a proposed Technical Specification change
and supporting documentation relating to this matter had been telecopied to NRC
Headquarters on June 2, 1980.

Region I representatives stated that the licensee's presentation had clarified
the intent of the letter from M. J. Cooney to B. H. Grier, dated May 2,1980,
regarding health physics staffing and that the exchange of information at the
meeting had been useful. _
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John A. Serabian
Radiation Specialist
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